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Sale Proceeds to Benefit Those Living With HIV/AIDS

  

 The  Project of the Quad Cities, partnered with 15 students from Illinois  State University, will
be selling donated goods and items from the  cleaned out warehouse at a community Garage 
Sale April 14th and 15th, 2012. The Sale will be held at the Moline office located at 2316 5th

Avenue and will take place from 8 am to 4 pm on Saturday and 8 am to 2  pm on Sunday. There
are 100’s of items for sale including  office furniture, building/construction supplies, craft
materials,  computer games, clothing for adults, toys, children’s clothing,  household décor,
books, Holiday decorations, and more. There will also  be face painting for children during the
Sale hours. The  sale will be held rain or shine. All proceeds from the event will  support The
Project of the Quad Cities.

  

 Established  in 1986, The Project of the Quad Cities (TPQC) is a nonprofit,  community-based
organization that provides those infected with or  affected by HIV/STI/AIDS in the Quad City
area  with case management and support services. Furthermore, TPQC provides  prevention
services, testing and education to the entire Quad City  community.

  

 For more information, please call 309-762-5433 .
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